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Craig, Sondra

From: Dan and Becky <deetzrd@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 7:19 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: REACH Center rezoning #24-0190

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
We are writing in support of rezoning the property the REACH Center occupies in the Washburn Neighborhood to continue its 
use as a professional building and for Scenic Bluffs to add additional services that are needed in our community.  
Thank you. 
Rebecca Haack-Deetz and Daniel Deetz 
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